
Glacier Hills Homeowners Association
Board of Directors' Meeting

May 3, 2016

Glacier Hills Homeowners' Association President Greg Doggett called the meeting to order at
9:00 a.m., May 3, 2016. Vice President C. J. Furnia and Secretary Victoria Zerbe were present.

The meeting was called so that the Board of Directors could discuss the turn-off of electricity
on the “Summer” gate by the owner of Mountain Meadow RV Park Flip Paulson. Paulson's
grievances included increased traffic and wanting compensation for the electricity the gate
requires. The Board discussed solutions to powering the gate that included solar, electric, and
battery-operated, as well as discussion of the situation with Bob Spoklie and another
discussion with Flip.

C.J. will contact Bob and Flip. Greg will investigate the cost of a solar installation, and issue
an e-mail on the gate closure. The Board will meet again to discuss the findings. The meeting
was adjourned at 9:38 a.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Victoria Zerbe


